
 

  

BlueCross BlueShield Of Tennessee To Send  

 MLR Certification Request Via Email 
 

 BCBST will be sending fully insured groups an email requesting                          

participation in a Group Size Certification. This certification is                    

required under the Affordable Care Act (ACA) and will ask for the             

average number of people employed by your business in 2014. 

 The online certification is open to groups until January 23, 2015. 

 The certification should be completed by an authorized employee              

such as the group administrator.  

 If BCBST does not have a valid email address for your group, they 

will mail a letter requesting participation.  

 

  Below is the link for the survey: 

 

 www.bcbst.com/employersurvey  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please contact your Athens Insurance Agent or                                                         

Account Manger with any questions. 

Athens Insurance 

PO Box 809 

Athens, TN 37371 

Phone: 423-745-3062 

Fax: 423-745-8888 

Email: 

bshell@athensins.com 
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